
September 2016
MON 19 TUE 20 WED 21 THU 22

10.00 AM • Welcome 
meeting • PLT

10.30 AM • Advice about 
living in the community • 

PLT

2.00 PM • Cultural 
awareness & global 

citizenship • PLT

3.00 PM onwards • 
Collection of School 

welcome packs • 
Pharmacy MG12/13

11.30 AM • Vice 
Chancellor’s Address • 

Whitla Hall

10.00 AM • Here to help – 
an opportunity to meet 
Advisors of Studies and 
learn about the tutor 

system • PLT

11.00 AM • Tours of the 
School – learn the 

locations of frequently 
used classes • Meet in 

Pharmacy foyer 

10.00 AM • All you ever 
needed to know about 

university life …  meet and 
talk to current students 
plus information and 

guidance on important 
issues including health 

and safety, how to access 
lecture material, and the 
School’s ‘Buddy’ support 

system • PLT

9.30, 10.00, 10.30, 11.00 
and 11.30 AM • This one is 
essential for your studies – 

a tour of the library 
facilities  by the School 
librarian. Choose your 

time and turn up at the 
Biomedical Library in the 

MBC

FRI 16
9.30–10.30 AM • 

Registration & enrolment 
for all new students 

enrolling on the MPharm 
or BSc in Pharmaceutical 

Sciences /  
Pharmaceutical 

Biotechnology courses • 
Room 110 MBC

Attendance at 
these events 
is compulsory!

PLT – Pharmacy Lecture Theatre
MBC – Medical Biology Centre

10.30 AM • Meeting with 
tutors


